
Testimony in Support of Senate Bill 2251 
House Energy and Natural Resources Committee 

 
Mr. Chairman and members of the Committee, we are Larry and Cheryl Stockert, and 
live North of Bismarck in Burleigh County.   
 
We support Senate Bill 2251.  
 
It is time this law is updated as it makes good business and common sense to ensure 
property owners are notified when strangers are on their land conducting private 
surveys (business).  
 
We are concerned about potential property owner liability. If the property owner is 
unaware someone is on their property and that unknown person is injured, legal issues 
could arise.       
 
Please vote YES on Senate Bill 2251.  
 
Thank you.  
 


